
SAFETY AND HEALTH COMI3SIONER IS REPORT NO.310. 

Edmonton February 23/1914. 

TO THE MUNICIPAL COUNCIL 

OF THE CITY OF EAMONTON: 

Gentlemen: 

Re Street Numbering,. 

I would recommend tiv,t a plebiscite be submitted to the 

Citizens at the earliest possible date, in the following form: 

ARE YOU IN FAVOR OF-

 

1. That the present numerical system as started. in 1913 

be continued? 

2. That quadrant system as was used on the South Side 

be usea hereafter, radiating from First Street and 

3. That numerically and,., 'alphabetically arranged 

names be used, radiating from First Street and Jasper 

Avenue, with small numbers in centre of the City. 

Respectfully submi ed, 

GLI O1R OF SAT7TY D HEALTH. 
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